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P.O. Box 450
Richland, Washington 99352

August 14, 2002

The Honorable John T. Conway
Chairman

Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board
625 Indiana Avenue, NW

Suite 700

Washington, D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Action 5.3 of the Federal Technical Capability Program (FTCP) Fiscal Year (FY) 2002 Annual
Action Plan called for the FTCP agents to identify staff level personnel who are responsible for
the oversight of contractor safety systems. The information in the enclosure provides additional
detail as afollow-on step to the report, “Analysis of Safety System Federal Staff Expertise and
Availability.” Ascommitted in my April 11, 2002, letter to you, the results from this action are
enclosed and provided to the Board for information.

Each site had the flexibility to use an appropriate method to identify personnel responsible for
safety system oversight. Some sites chose to display oversight responsibilities in an organizational
chart format, while other sites chose to list responsibilities in atabular format. In addition to
identifying personnel who are responsible for oversight of safety systems, some sites also
identified personnel who are responsible for conducting oversight of Technical Disciplines (e.g.,
fire protection, structural mechanics, maintenance, industrial hygiene, etc.). This additiona
information will benefit [ine management to ensure adequate federal resources have been
identified who are accountable and responsible for conducting oversight for all aspects of facility
operations, not just oversight of safety systems.

If you have any questions please contact me at (509) 376-6677 or Patrick McGuire
(803) 952-4016.

Sincerely,

Roy J. Schepens, Chairman
Federa Technica Capabilities Pand

Enclosure



cc w/o encl:

M. Whitaker, SS-3.1

FTCP Agents (Electronically)
R. Card, US

L. Brooks, NA-1

B. Cook, EH-1

J. Roberson, EM-1

E. Beckner, NA-1

R. Haeckel, NA-10



Bcc:
MRG OFF FILE
MGR RDG FILE



